
Kent County Council Revised Minerals and Waste Safeguarding Supplementary Planning Document (SPD)  

Kent County Council is currently consulting on a Revised Minerals and Waste Safeguarding 

Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) that has been prepared to provide further clarification on the 

implementation of adopted minerals and waste safeguarding policies, in particular the changes that 

resulted from the Early Partial Review (EPR) of the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2013-30 

(KMWLP). 

The consultation period originally ran until 23 December 2020 however the County Council has decided 

to extend this to Friday 29th January 2021. The consultation documentation can be viewed at: 

https://consult.kent.gov.uk/portal/safeguarding_supplementary_planning_document_2020.  

Comments can be submitted online using the consultation portal or sent directly to mwlp@kent.gov.uk. 

Queries can be made to the Minerals and Waste Planning Policy team on 03000 422370 or 

at mwlp@kent.gov.uk. 
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